
 

 

 
 

    
Tuesday 12th March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 
Year 5 Visit to Stratford-upon-Avon, Friday 22nd March 2024 

 
 
Having looked again at the itinerary, we are now planning to leave school at 8:15am, giving us 
more time to spend in Stratford.  Therefore, all children will need to be in school for 7:55am 
on Friday 22nd March.  We aim to be back in Middlewich between 5pm and 6pm but will send 
out a more accurate estimated arrival time once we leave Stratford.  Children will need 
collecting from Home Bargain’s car park. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch, two bottles of water and 2 snacks. This means 
that they will need to bring a small rucksack that will be with them all day. As the children will be 
representing our school, they will need to wear their school uniform. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Hatton and Mrs Stevens 
(Year 5 teachers) 

 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 

Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds 
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